Marketing Update

We still need to arrange an action group for the newsletter — | would propose one evening next week
(except Thursday 17™) — could this be agreed at board and confirmed in Slack please? In person if
possible as I'm still waiting a replacement laptop.

At board could we please try and agree a date of the AGM in November
1000 new leaflets ordered to help with distribution locally.

Two blog posts drafted and sent to Graham to upload onto the website. Steph will then link them to a
social media post.

What are everyone’s thoughts on another leaflet drop — this time in Golcar? Steph will get a quote to
consider further.

Enquiries still ongoing with local groups in Slaithwaite and Marsden. The holiday season has caused
some delays with contacting people, but hopeful to have something set up with each group for
September.

I shall be away on holiday between 23™ and 30" August , but will arrange another marketing meeting early
September for those who wish to join.

As always, if anyone has any questions, or would like to put forward any ideas for the marketing group to
consider please let me know.



